
From: Stimpson, Claire <Claire.Stimpson@ctf.alabama.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 9:50 AM 
Subject: Update 
 
Hello! 
 
Hope all is going well with each of you and your families. 
 
Just want to give a few updates and resources that you might find helpful during this time. 
As you know, we will not be conducting in-person site visits through the next few weeks. Although we 
are unable to be together in person, there is still a lot we can do via email and phone. So please please 
please reach out to me via email if you need anything at all while navigating these next few weeks-you 
can always call me as well (334) 207-0036. For those who we had scheduled financial visits, I will reach 
out to you individually regarding how we will conduct the financial review. For those of you who we had 
scheduled programmatic site visits, we will work on scheduling something once the travel restrictions 
are lifted. 
 
Please let me know how you are doing and how your agency is conducting contact, classes, visits, etc. 
during these times.  
 
Thank you for all of your hard work. 
 
*A great website that can be shared with your parents: 
https://preventchildabuse.org/coronavirus-resources/ 
 
*PAL hotline is still up and running!! The number is 1-866-962-3030 
 
Again- please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you need me.  
 
Thank you!! 
Claire 
Claire Stimpson | Field Director 
Department of Child Abuse & Neglect Prevention - "The Children's Trust Fund" 
60 Commerce Street, Suite 1000 Montgomery, Alabama 36104 
office: (334) 262-2951 
cell: (334) 207-0036 
claire.stimpson@ctf.alabama.gov 

 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender.  Please note that 
any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those 
of the agency or state.  Finally, the recipient should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of 
viruses. ADCANP accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail or its 
attachments. 
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